
From: Loyd Drain <loyd.drain@wyo.gov>
Date: September 25, 2014 at 9:18:28 AM PDT
To: <timothyb@lummi-nsn.gov>
Cc: Holly Martinez <holly.martinez@wyo.gov>
Subject: Invitation to tour coal operations in Wyoming

Honorable Timothy Ballew II, Chairman:
 

Good morning and greetings from Wyoming.  Matt Mead, Governor of 
Wyoming, has sent you an invitation via mail to tour coal operations in 
Northeastern Wyoming on November 4-5, 2014. The tour will include 
one of the largest coal mining operations in the world; Basin’s Dry Fork 
Generation Plant; and rail operations. If you can attend, you would fly 
into Gillette, Wyoming on November 3rd and Wyoming officials would 
meet you at the airport. You would return to your home state on the 
afternoon of November 5th.

The Wyoming Infrastructure Authority, an instrumentality of the State 
of Wyoming, would be pleased to provide for the cost of airfare; 
lodging; transportation in Wyoming; and meals.

The tour would afford you an opportunity with an up-close look at the 
operations being conducted in an environmental friendly manner and I 
hope you can attend.

Should you have questions, please contact Holly Martinez, 
Communications & Administration Manager at 307-635-
3573 orholly.martinez@wyo.gov or feel free to contact me either by 
phone at the same number or via email.

Kind Regards,

Loyd G. Drain
Executive Director
Wyoming Infrastructure Authority
Office: 307-635-3573
Cell: 307-214-5078
loyd.drain@wyo.gov

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction 
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records 
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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